february 11, 1976

Miss Virginia L. Hajeian
P.0, Box 33
Union City, llew Jersey 07087

Dear Miss Hajeian:

We want to thank you for your letter of February 9
explaining the stewardship for both vou and vour
sister, Mrs. Arax Chirkinian.

As of this date, we have not received the checks
from Holy Cross Armenian Churchhof Union City,

Hew Jersey, but I am sure they will be in the mail
in the wvery near future.

Once again, may I express our sincerest appreciation
for your being St. Vartan Stewards.

Sincerely vyours,

Stephen Xambourian
Executive Director

cc: The Reverend Vartan Magheriah
Pastor
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